
        Jasper County Preschool 

          invites you to a very special 

         100th Day Celebration!  

 

Please join us as we celebrate the 100th day of school 
with a Chick-fil-A dinner and a very special 
performance by OUR preschool students.  

 
*If you and your family would like to order a Chick-

fil-A dinner, you must fill out the attached form and 
return it by January 18th.* 

Tuesday, January 29th 

Dinner at 5:30 PM 

Performance at 6:00 PM 

Jasper County Primary School 

 

All students will perform!!  


